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The House Appropriations Subcommittee on Environment, Great Lakes, and Energy was 
called to order by Majority Vice Chair McKinney.

At 12:00 PM, the Majority Vice Chair Donavan McKinney requested attendance be called:
Present: Reps. McKinney, Brabec, Weiss, Martus, Beson, Schuette.
Absent: Reps. Hood, Cavitt.
Excused: Reps. Hood, Cavitt.

Representatives Brabec, Martus and Beson joined the committee remotely.

Lori Stone, Mayor representing the City of Warren testified on wastewater incinerator 
technology.

Donna Dordeski representing the City of Warren testified on wastewater incinerator 
technology.

Pashon Murray representing the Detroit DIRT testified on waste reduction, recycling, and 
reuse of materials.

There being no further business before the subcommittee, Majority Vice Chair McKinney 
adjourned the meeting at 12:55 PM.
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